
 

 

To: Library Board Planning Committee 
Fr: Peter Loeffel, Library Director 
November 13, 2024 
Re: 2024 Action Plan review 

Background 

I plan to review the attached 2024 Action Plan with committee members during the committee meeting. 
I have meet with each of the library department supervisors, and I will report on the progress of various 
action plan items.  

This review is a precursor to the December 11 Planning Committee meeting, when library department 
supervisors will attend to discuss 2025 action plan item options with committee members. 

WPL staff will take committee recommendations arising from the December 11 planning committee 
meeting, and create a draft 2025 action plan. This draft action plan will then be reviewed by the Library 
Board during its January, 2025 Board meeting. 

 

  


